
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 5, 2021 
 

Dear Crafter:  

 

Due to the pandemic, the Church of Christ Uniting had to cancel our Friendship Craft 

Festival, held in June of each year, for the second year in a row. 
 

With restrictions being lifted regarding CDC Regulations, we are happy to be able to 

tell you about another opportunity for you to showcase your wares on Saturday, 

September 18, from 10 am to 5 pm. 
 

The Cullen Pumpkin Farm on the outskirts of Richfield Springs, located at 587 Cullen Road, 

has been in operation for many years and has grown to be an extremely popular destination in 

the fall.  Parking and admission to the Pumpkin Farm are free, so it truly bustles in the fall. 

Take a peek at their website www.cullenpumpkinfarm.com 
 

The owners are community-minded business people, and they have graciously offered us a 

flat spacious grassy area so the Church of Christ Uniting can hold a craft fair at their Cullen 

Pumpkin Farm location. You are receiving this letter because we are inviting participants 

from our previous Craft Festivals. We are hoping that you can join us at our September 18th 

craft fair. 
 

Enclosed is important information and the registration form. Please note that all 

registrations must be postmarked by August 15. Mailing information is on the attached 

Registration Form. 
 

The Richfield Youth Sports organization will be selling, hot dogs, hamburgers, french fries 

and beverages, which will be available for purchase by the exhibitors, as well as, to the 

public. 
 

If you have questions, please call Carla Eckler, Chairperson, at 315-858-1451 or email 

friendshipcraftfestival@yahoo.com 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Craft Fair Committee 
 
 

encls. 

 

 
 

Church of Christ Uniting 

22 Church Street, PO Box 896, Richfield Springs, NY 13439 

 www.rschurchofchristuniting.com 

http://www.cullenpumpkinfarm.com/

